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PEMD USER SURVEY 1998-99

CHANGES RECOMMENDED

Survey participants were asked what changes were
necessary to make the program more effective und

more useful ta the Canadian Exporter. *

The malority of respondents suggested changes that
revolved oround the financial support and flexibility of
the program. The most frequently recommended
changes included expanded financial coverage to
include the costs of accommodation, meals and local
transport and greater flexibility regarding financial
support (e.g. provide contribution prior to actual export
activities, offer tax credits rather than direct funds).

Othei' recommendations included allowing greater
flexibility in applying the rules to uncontrollable
situations, increasing assistance in preparing for entry
into export markets, streamnlining and simplifying the
application process and the reporting requirements and,
improving the Program's repayment pians.

Resonderns suggestions and recommendotions wii b. taken into consieraflon in the on-going revision of the PEMD progroni.


